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I live in a tiny school district that is currently reviewing a public charter school 

proposal that wants sponsorship by our district to set up a huge brick and mortar 

charter school in a neighboring district. They do not want to offer a school in our 

district, just want to use us as the sponsor. As current law reads they can do this with 

just giving notice to the district they want to set up in. This seem very wrong. Districts 

where brick and mortar public charter schools are established should be able to give 

or deny approval for schools in their district. Please close this loophole and pass SB 

767. 


